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Dear Mr. Wein,

As you mentioned on the phone earlier, our deadline for our Succession of Operators Application (Peat Mine, Permit #
M-1994-081) is fast approaching and we will likely not get everything sorted in time by May 28th.

At this time, we would like to respectfully and formally request a 30 day extension on this deadline. That should give
us adequate time to finish tying up all the loose ends.

And again, thank you for working with us on this matter.

Brandon Garrison
Operations Manager
Mortensen's L & |
719-580-7006
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